Town of Lee, NH Town Center Vision Committee Minutes of the Meeting on March 6, 2018

Town Center Vision Committee (TCVC) Members present: Pat Jenkins, Ben Genes, John Tappan, Richard Jeffrey, and Scott Bugbee

Others Present: Anne Tappan, Cary Brown

- 1. Chairman Bugbee called the meeting to order at 6:02pm.
- 2. Scott Bugbee made a motion to approve the minutes from the February 27, 2018 meeting Pat Jenkins seconded the motion. The Committee voted unanimously to approve the minutes.
- 3. The Town Center Building Project pamphlet was handed out at the Transfer Station on Saturday, March 3, 2018. All 200 copies were handed out to the public. Pamphlet holders were placed at the Town Hall, Town Clerk's Office, Library, Transfer Station, Sunny's Restaurant, Take Five Dogcare, and the Public Safety Complex. John Tappan created and installed some pamphlet holders for the support columns at the transfer Station. With these new holders, the Committee decided not to hand out pamphlets on Saturday, March 10, 2018.
- 4. The Committee will meet on Tuesday, March 20, 2018 to assess the process of getting information out to the public (what worked what didn't) and depending on the vote on Tuesday, March 13, 2018 to plan the next steps in our charge.
- 5. The meeting was adjourned at 7:02pm.

6.	Our scheduled meeting is: Tuesday, March 20, 2018 at 6:00pm at the PSC.
M	inutes written by: Scott Bugbee, Chair
	Scott Bagocc, Chair
M	mutes accepted by:

Minutes accepted by:
Scott Bugbee, Chair

Ben Genes

Pat Jenkins

John Tappan

Richard Jeffrey